Bertron, Cara

From: Rice, Andrew

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 10:18 AM
To: gsmith@austinrev.org; Bertron, Cara
Subject: RE: C14H-2019-0063

Good Morning Gregory,

| have copied Cara Bertron on this email. She is the case manager for this project. | will let you know if there is anything
else we will need.

Thank you,

Andrew Rice

Historic Preservation Planner 1

City of Austin Planning & Zoning Department
512-974-1686 | andrew.rice@austintexas.qov

From: gsmith@austinrev.org <gsmith@austinrev.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 4:59 PM

To: Rice, Andrew <Andrew.Rice@austintexas.gov>
Subject: C14H-2019-0063

Andrew

As owners of 1101 East 11" Street, | am in receipt of the City of Austin notice associated with the
case number noted above.

At the Austin Revitalization Authority Board of Director's meeting in March, they voted for its property
located at 1101 East 111" Street, to be excluded from the Robertson/Stuart & Mair Historic
District. The notice we received has a map that include 1101 East 111" Street, please remove.

Let me know if you have questions related to this email.

Gregory L. Smith
President & CEO

Austin Revitalization Authority
1154 Lydia Street, Suite #200
Austin, Texas 78702

Office number: 512-469-1706



